State of West Virginia
Board of Examiners of Psychologists
PO Box 3955
Charleston, WV 25339-3955



Phone: 304-558-3040 Fax: 304-558-0608 Email: psychbd@wv.gov

Web: www.wvpsychbd.org

November 24, 2014

Michael McCarty, Ph.D. 102 S Louisianna Avenue Martinsburg, WV 25401

RE: Ethical Inquiry #2012-6 - Michael McCarty, Ph.D.

Dear Dr. McCarty:

This letter is to notify you of the completion of the requirements set forth in the September 4, 2013 consent decree for the ethical inquiry #2012-6 between you and the Board.

As outlined in the consent you were required to complete, in person, twelve hours of continuing education on ethics; reimburse the Board \$1,461.00 for the administrative expenses incurred; and meet with the Board. You have completed all these requirements by meeting with the Board at their November 20, 2014 meeting.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Harlow, Ph.D. Executive Director

CC: Ethics File 2012-6

Franklin James Terrell, Jr.

David Stackpole, Esq., Assistant Attorney General

12/1.